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From: >  
Sent: 26 February 2022 10:53 
To: Licensing <Licensing@wolverhampton.gov.uk> 
Subject: Objection to Pendulum public notice blaydon road WV9 5NP  
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you are 

sure the content is safe.  

I and residents local to the pendulum public house don't want any change to any condition that will result in loud 
music at weekends till 1am and after which we have had in the past. Its so loud we can hear the music over the TV at 
times.  
Also the nuisance of people shouting and swearing late at night.  
This is not fair on residents trying to sleep though this.  
 
Regards.  
 

  
 

 

ENVH177
Text Box
APPENDIX 6



